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Melissa Thurman

From: Marwan Eways <meways@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 1:24 PM
To: Melissa Thurman
Subject: [External Sender]Re: Appeal Public Hearing - 5790 Arboretum Dr

Hi Melissa,  
 
After checking with the team, we kindly request to be on the agenda for September 26th, 
2023. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks very much, 
 
 
Marwan Eways | meways@yahoo.com | Cell: 415-806-7410  
 
 
On Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 10:08:54 AM PDT, Melissa Thurman <mthurman@losaltosca.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Hello Mr. Eways, 

  

The City Council does not meet on September 5th.  They meet the second and fourth Tuesday of each month, except for 
the months of July (no second meeting), August (no first meeting), November (no second meeting) and December (no 
second meeting).  The first meeting in September would be September 12th.  

  

If September 12th works for you, please confirm as soon as possible.  Please note the Council can continue your public 
hearing to one date certain; if after they continue the item you are unable to attend the next scheduled meeting, you will 
have to fund the next advertisement for another public hearing date.   

  

Thank you and please confirm if September 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. works for your schedule.   

  

 

Melissa Thurman, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Los Altos 

www.losaltosca.gov 

1 N. San Antonio Road | Los Altos, CA 94022 
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Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and 
protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact 
the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

  

From: Marwan Eways <meways@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 7:03 PM 
To: Melissa Thurman <mthurman@losaltosca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Appeal Public Hearing - 5790 Arboretum Dr 

  

Good evening Melissa, 

  

I had a very full day today and apologize for the brief message.  Thank you very much for your help!   

  

After looking at the schedules, can we request to be on the Sept 5th agenda? 

  

Regards, 

  

Marwan Eways | meways@yahoo.com | Cell: 415-806-7410  

  

  

On Tuesday, June 20, 2023 at 09:57:43 AM PDT, Marwan Eways <meways@yahoo.com> wrote:  

  

  

Thank you  

Sent from my iPhone 

Marwan Eways - 415-806-7410 

 

On Jun 20, 2023, at 9:48 AM, Melissa Thurman <mthurman@losaltosca.gov> wrote: 

  



3

Hello Mr. Eways, 

  

Thank you for your email.  As the Public Hearing has already been noticed the item will be listed on the June 27th City 
Council agenda; however, staff will recommend to Council that they continue the item to a date certain of Tuesday 
August 22, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter.  The City Council is taking a summer break and does not have any 
meetings scheduled between July 11 and August 22.   

  

Please confirm receipt of this email.  Thank you.  

  

 

Melissa Thurman, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Los Altos 

www.losaltosca.gov 

1 N. San Antonio Road | Los Altos, CA 94022 

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and may contain 
confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

  

From: Marwan Eways <meways@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Melissa Thurman <mthurman@losaltosca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Appeal Public Hearing - 5790 Arboretum Dr 

  

Good Morning Melisa,  

  

Thanks for your note.  My wife and I have a conflict on that day, my daughter is having surgery.  Can we target 
the meeting on July 25th?  

  

  

When speaking to Angel Rodriguez, I mentioned our conflicts: June  27, surgery for Ayden Eways, and July 11, 
Architect out, and asked if we could tentatively plan for late July or August.    
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Thanks, 

  

Marwan Eways | meways@yahoo.com | Cell: 415-806-7410  

  

  

On Saturday, June 17, 2023 at 07:25:42 AM PDT, Melissa Thurman <mthurman@losaltosca.gov> wrote:  

  

  

Hello Mr. and Mrs. Eways, 

  

The appeal of Planning Commission Decision for Planning Division File No. SC22-0029 and V23-0002 has been 
scheduled as a Public Hearing before the City Council on Tuesday June 27, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter.   

  

The appeal you submitted to the City of Los Altos on May 31, 2023 is attached to this email, for reference, as is the Public 
Hearing notice which was advertised in the Daily Post on June 16, 2023.  As we get closer to the meeting date, I will send 
another email to you with specifics for the appeal, including the length of time you will have to present your appeal to the 
City Council.   

  

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  Please note the City of Los Altos will be closed on 
Monday June 19, 2023, in observance of Juneteenth.   

  

Thank you.  
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Melissa Thurman, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Los Altos 

www.losaltosca.gov 

1 N. San Antonio Road | Los Altos, CA 94022 
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Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and 
protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact 
the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

  


